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Wednesday 27th November 2024 

 

Key Stage 1 Nativity 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are looking forward to performing our Nativity for you in the last week of term. The children have been given their 

parts and should have brought their words home to practise. Please help your child learn these lines off by heart. Your 

child should know these words without their script by Monday 2nd December so that we can practise in the main hall.  

Your child has given a role, which you can find on their section of the script that they have brought home. Most 

costumes will be provided by school. However, for some roles, we may need your help to ensure the children look the 

part!  

 

If your child is any of the following roles, please provide the following costume: 

 

Character Costume 

Adult family members (Mum, Dad, 
Auntie, Uncle, Granny, Grandad)  

Black leggings/jogging bottoms/jeans and a Christmas jumper.  
Polus any appropriate props for the character (e.g. flat cap for Grandad)  

Child 1 – 4 and cousin 1 – 4  Pyjamas (Christmas themed if possible) and slippers. 

Narrator Christmas t-shirt/jumper and grey school trousers. 

Roman soldier 1 – 4  Plain white top and grey school trousers. 

Citizen 1 – 4  Plain white, grey or brown top and grey school trousers. 

Census takers 1 – 4 Plain white, grey or brown top and grey school trousers. 

 

 

Costumes need to be in school by Friday 6th December. Please make sure that all items that you have provided from 

home are labelled with your child’s full name and class.  

 

If you have any questions about your child’s costume or are unsure about which role they have been given, please 

speak to a member of the Year 2 team.  

Kind regards, 

Year 2 staff 


